
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

15th September 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Truthfulness”.                   

 The value of Truthfulness: "The truth will set you free". John 8:32 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
          
 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello  
Dear all,  

Our first full week has raced by and been full of learning and giggles, I must say that by 

Wednesday, we had lots of tired children in school, many getting used to the 

routine of school after the holidays. Homework routines have now been  

established, reading expectations and class routines now all in place, so we are 

ready for the year ahead.  

 

Can I say to all parents/carers that we appreciate your contributions to school                                           

both in time and by supporting events in school. Every parent/carer belongs                                                     

to our PTA and they have the AGM at 5pm on Thursday 28th September, it will be                                  

lovely to see you there and help plan our future events. 

 

We also have our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon on Friday 29th September.                                                     

I know lots of you are wonderful bakers and this is such an important cause, if                                 

you can help with donations of cakes and then come and support, that would                     be 

wonderful, (bought cakes very gratefully received). I am going to try my best                                    

but if my cakes burn I’ll be running out to the supermarket! Mrs Mowbray. 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…   Our value this half term is Truthfulness, and our children are 

becoming the “Voice of Truth”. Ask your child if they are a truth giver? We are so proud of all children that 

show this every day. “Speak the truth to one another” Zechariah 8:16.   
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Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

A week in pictures… 

“Being me in my world” 

Class 1:PHSE 

 

Class 2: PHSE 

 

Class 3: PHSE 

 

 

Class 4: PHSE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 
 

 

Little Saints – Little Saints are holding 

their next meeting on Saturday 14th 

October, 11th November and 9th December. 

Come along and enjoy craft, stories and 

snacks older siblings are welcome to come 

and help too.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Learn, Love and Achieve, together with Jesus         

We have another school joining our LDST family soon – we will share their badge soon. 

Head Teachers and School Business Managers met this week to cover attendance we will be 

sharing our discussions soon. 

       

 

Our Trust’s Prayer 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love 

grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and 

joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, 

so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

 

Farewell and Good Luck to Mr Prescott who 

leaves us today. We would like to thank him for 

keeping our school so well maintained and safe 

and we all wish him well for the future.  

Mr Prescott is also a parent so we will still see 

him around school.   

He also has his own business Cubic Building 

Services if you need any joinery or building work 

carried out, he would be happy to give you a 

quote. Contact Mr Prescott on 077 564 67307. 

 

 
 

Reminder to all that every Friday 

afternoon we have a Celebration Worship 

at 2.45pm in the school hall. All parents 

and carers are welcome to join us. 

Hope to see you there. Breakfast Club and Extended Provision. 

Please can I remind you that payment for these 

services are made via ParentPay in advance of 

accessing the services.  Please do not allow your 

account to go into arrears.  Places are limited and 

therefore payments do need to be made in advance 

to secure a place for your child. 

 

12th September – Charlie 

15th September - Inez 

 

 



       
 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
 

VACANCY - Glazebury Governors - could you be a Governor? Would you like to make a positive 
contribution to children’s education? Could you use your skills in partnership with school to promote our 
continuous development to improve? If so, Glazebury Primary would love to hear from YOU! Governors 
don’t need to be experts in education and are not involved in the day to day running of the school but 
they are responsible for setting the school’s strategic framework and ensuring it provides a high quality 
education for all children and Glazebury CE Primary school. The role of governor is a voluntary one, 
however the individual needs to be committed to the role and have time available that will allow them to 
attend meetings and support the school as required. If you would like to find out more, please contact 
the school office who will arrange for our Chair of Governors, Mr Beechey to contact you to discuss 
further Email glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk Tel. 01925 949404. 

 

 

 

First Admission to Primary 

School – September 2024 – If your child 

was born between 1st September 2019 and 

31st August 2020, he/she is due to start 

reception class in September 2024.  

The application window has now opened. 

Letters will be sent home regarding the 

procedure.   

Please contact the school office for more 

details.  

The on-line facility will be available from 

Friday 1st September 2023 until midnight 

on Monday 15th January 2024. 

Applying for Year 7 Place for 

September 2024 Secondary School – If 

your child was born between 1st 

September 2012 and 31st August 2013, 

he/she is due to transfer to secondary 

school in September 2024. 

To apply for a year 7 place for 

September 2024, you will need to register 

your family’s details using the Citizen 

Portal and then complete an online 

application form.  Letters will be sent 

home with details on how to register and 

apply online. 

The online facility for secondary transfer 

admissions will be available from 1st 

September 2023 until midnight on 31st 

October 2023. 
 



 
          
     
 
 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Council – our newly elected School Council representatives 

are very proud and honoured to be elected to represent each class and they will 

be sharing lots of ideas that will improve our school and local community. 

Glazebury School Council representatives are:  

Inez – Reception 

Fraser – Year 1 

Guinevere – Year 2 

Spencer – Year 3 

Sophie – Year 4 

Lincoln – Year 5 

Perle, Gabrielle – Year 6 

 
 

 

 
 

Ethos Group – our newly elected Ethos leaders are ready to serve our 

school community and they will be sharing lots of ideas and thoughts with God 

at the centre of our school family. 

Glazebury School Ethos Leaders are:  

Rosie - Reception  

Genevieve - Year 1 

William - Year 2 

Charlie - Year 3 

Gemima, Lucy, Jaxx - Year 4 

Camilla, Oliver - Year 5 

Sophia, Jaxon - Year 6 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vacancy Midday Assistant (12pm to 1pm) 

we will be advertising in the next few days, if you are 

interested or know anyone who may be interested, please 

contact Mrs Holcroft in the school office on 01925 949404 

for more details. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                   
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 97.3% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 11th September 2023 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 99.5% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 95.9% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 100% Well Done! 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 99%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 98.8%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 99.2%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 98.2%  

Head Teachers Award 
Harley 

for such a warm smile and sharing in class with 

friends. I am proud of you. 

Harry 

for enthusiastic singing and joining in. 

I am proud of you. 

Jack 

for fabulous listening and sharing his learning 

with others. 

Elsie 

for super concentration in learning and wanting to 

share what you have learnt. 

Charlie 

for being so enthusiastic in learning and wanting 

to answer questions posed. 

I am proud of you. 

Gemima 

For fabulous behaviour for learning in reading. 

I am proud of you.  

Noah 

for fabulous behaviour for learning in math lesson. 

Gabrielle 

for being an excellent year 6 role model especially 

with the younger children in collective worship. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

Poppy 

for showing enthusiasm during circle time. 

James 

for being so speedy at home time. 

Sebastian 

for joining in all discussions, finishing his 

work and trying hard. 

William 

for being a superstar and working hard to 

problem solve in math. 

Riley 

for his amazing work in math. 

 What a whizz he is! 

Eva 

for her use of vocabulary in history and her 

work on number lines 

Camilla 

for a hardworking attitude towards her 

writing. 

Tyler 

for a fantastic start to year 6.  

Well done. 

 

 

 
 

Golden Tickets 

• Nursery – Gabriella, Joe, Oscar, India, Eleanor, Sofia, Alfie, Tadhg, Albie, Ella, Mila, Rafe, Daisy. 

• Reception – All our reception children have started their Phonics this week and have all received a 

golden ticket. 

• Class 2 – All the children in class 2 have a golden ticket for good listening this week. Well done. 

• Class 3 – Class 3 have worked so hard this week and received a golden ticket. 

• Class 4 – Camilla, Lincoln, Emily, Olivia, Holly, Isla, Sanam, Sophia, Maisie, Belle, Jaxon, 

Evangeline, Tyler, Farrah, Perle, Freya. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 


